
 

 
 
WRITTEN QUESTIONS 
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed at each ordinary 
meeting for questions submitted by a member of the public. 
 
The question will be answered without discussion. The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. The person to whom a question, or supplementary 
question, has been put may decline to answer it.   
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 
 
(i) Traffic in Rottingdean- John Bryant 

"On the 31/10/17 the RPC commissioned a queue count in the busy period of 
traffic travelling east from Brighton through Rottingdean. This was completed 
by ESCC Traffic Monitoring unit. The report showed that the average 
queue  was 382 vehicles. This compares with estimated queue lengths 
contained in 3 different Planning Applications ranging from 100 as the largest 
queue to some 25 vehicles at the lowest. 
Transport Officers when reporting on Transport Assessments submitted by 
Developers must be required to have cognizance of such data. Does the 
Chair agree?" 
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